
From: Township of Georgian Bluffs  
Date: November 13, 2024 at 11:55:10 AM EST 
To: council@georgianbluffs.ca 
Subject: No Snowplowing Road Allowance 
 
I'm writing in regards to No Snowplowing services on unnamed Road Allowance between Fire #302023 
& 302025 Grey Road 170.  We called TWP Operations 2022, 2023 & 2024 as no service to this road 
which has been plowed for over 50 years.  Township cut down spruce tree for turn around area several 
years ago.  No notice given that this essential service would no longer be provided. Councilor Rick 
Winters had brought this up at previous meeting.  We look forward to your response. 
 

Regards,  

Heather & Mark Stewart  

 
 

mailto:council@georgianbluffs.ca

